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Wednesday 16th October 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As we near the end of Autumn Term 1, I wanted to take this opportunity to remind you of uniform expectations. Over 
the last few weeks, we have noticed a decline in the number of pupils wearing the correct school uniform, including 
PE kits. Wearing the correct school uniform creates an identify for the academy and is an important part of being a 
pupil at Norbridge. Uniforms also create a sense of belonging and an identify for the academy in the local community. 
 
Uniform Expectations 
All children are expected to always wear our academy uniform. Uniform can be purchased online from: 
SPT Uniforms | Affordable Quality School Uniforms 
 

Nursery to Year 5: Year 6: 

Sweatshirt in royal blue (with or without a school logo) 
Cardigan in royal blue (with or without a school logo) 
White polo shirt (with or without a school logo) 
Black/grey trousers/shorts 
Black/grey skirt 
Black/grey pinafore dress 
Blue gingham dress 
Plain black shoes/boots (no trainers) 
Grey/black/white socks/tights 
Reading bag 
Water bottle 

Sweatshirt in royal blue (with or without a school logo) 
Cardigan in royal blue (with or without a school logo) 
White shirt or blouse 
Black/grey trousers/shorts 
Black/grey skirt 
Tie (provided by the academy) 
Plain black shoes/boots (no trainers) 
Grey/black/white socks/tights 
Reading bag 
Water bottle 
 

Trainers must not be worn other than for PE. 
 
Jewellery 
Children will not be permitted to wear items of jewellery apart from small, studded ear-rings. These must be removed 
on PE days. Watches are allowed but smart watches will not be permitted. 
 
PE / Gymnastics 
Children will have a weekly P.E session with Mr Scott. Throughout the academic year, some children will have a 
Gymnastics lesson with Mrs Spencer. 
Please ensure on your child's PE / Gymnastics Day, they attend school wearing their appropriate kit. This includes: 

- A plain white t-shirt (with or without a school logo) 
- A pair of black shorts 
- Plain blue or black joggers and a hoodie for cold weather (no logos) 
- Trainers (Indoor PE is done in bare feet or plimsolls) 

 
A polite reminder that football kits and/or sportswear with branded logos are not permitted. 
 
From Monday 4th November, we will be closely monitoring the wearing of the correct school uniform, including PE 
kits. We will be making telephone calls home to parents/carers in cases where pupils are not wearing the correct 
uniform and will request that this is brought to school. In cases where the uniform is still not adhered to, the academy 
will provide spare uniform/kit for the duration of the school day. 

  
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Jackson 
Head of Academy 

tel:01909
https://www.sptuniforms.co.uk/

